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Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Charles Cozens

Address Horley Manor,Little Lane,Horley,Banbury,OX15 6BJ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Dear sirs, 
I have reviewed many of the submissions already made and in particular the one made by 
Mrs Jane Huskisson resonates deeply. I have lived in the village of Horley for some 63 years 
and observed with mountain consternation the constant expansion of Banbury in all 
directions in a largely piecemeal fashion.In addition to her well-made points there are the 
following considerations: 
 
There is no NHS dentistry available to new patients in Banbury,and this situation continues 
to deteriorate. 
There is no capacity  availability for new patients in primary healthcare, and again this 
situation continues to deteriorate. 
There is no veterinary capacity available. 
The resources of the Horton hospital I continually being downgraded with the consequent 
necessity to travel for any major treatment. 
There is no public transport route serving the area, and again services are being reduced 
overall rather than increased. 
None of the developments at Hardwick and Hanwell fields contained dedicated bike lanes 
and there was seemingly no provision for these to be introduced in the future. 
Thames Water already has a severe problem with respect to sewage pollution and CSO 
outfall and yet further development would aggravate the situation. 
Indications given by Cherwell district council suggest that villages will be given more 
protection under the new plan, details of which have not as yet been released. It would 
seem that this application is an opportunistic attempt to obtain permission prior to the 
introduction of the new plan. 
Yours faithfully, 
Charles Cozens. 
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